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Thursday 13th March 2025 
Year 4 Market Stall Event 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to invite you to an exciting event showcasing Year 4’s geography topic 
this half term -  ‘Where Does Our Food Come From?’ The children have been looking at 
various foods, exploring how food gets from farm to fork and now they are eager to share 
what they’ve discovered with you!  
 
Year 4 will be hosting a food market event,  Friday 4th April at 2:30pm. Please register for 
this event using the arbor app.  
 

●​ Log into the Arbor Parent Portal  
●​ Scroll down to ‘Clubs’ section and click on Year 4 Market Stall Event’ 
●​ Click on ‘Year 4 Market Stall Event’ and book yourself in 

  
Children will need to bring their chosen, empty food packages in for the week beginning 
17th March 2025.  
 
If you have any questions feel free to speak to one of the Year 4 teachers. We look 
forward to seeing you there!  
 
Kind Regards,  
The Year 4 team.  
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